
 

National Electric Power Regulatory 
Authority (NEPRA) 

Notice Regarding Postponement of Public Hearing 

 in the Matter of Application of CJ Hydro (Private) Limited  

for the Grant of Generation Licence 

 

 

All the stakeholders and general public are hereby informed that the Public 

Hearing in the matter of Application of CJ Hydro (Private) Limited, which was scheduled 

for August 12, 2020 at 10:30 A.M. through video link (ZOOM), has been postponed till 

further notice on the request of Government of Sindh. New date and time of hearing 

shall be intimated in due course of time.  

 

 

Registrar  
 

NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower, G-5/1 (East), Islamabad  

Tele: 051-9206500/2013200 Fax: 051-9210215/2600026 
E-mail: office@nepra.org.pk 
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